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Pathway to Success:  
Navigating the Transition from Military to Civilian Life


WASHINGTON, August 14th, 2023 - The Leader Transition Institute will host a Pathway to 
Success; Navigating the Transition from Military to Civilian Life kickoff on a LinkedIn / 
Facebook / Youtube Livestream on September 13th at 2pm EDT. The event will discuss the 
Leader Transition Institute’s flagship program, Changing Focus: Moving From We to Me. 
Members will share information on how the curriculum fills the gaps left by the Department 
of Defense’s Transition Assistance Program. Alumni testimonials will reveal the impact the 
program had on their lives. 
 
LTI CEO Annie Brock said “we’re looking forward to expressing the unique impact this 
program has on the military transition space while asking for support from the veteran 
assistance community, military leaders, journalists, and influencers.”


The Changing Focus: Moving from We to Me program is free. Each participant receives a 
box of supplies with everything they need for their cohort. They complete the leading 
industry-recognized Maxwell Leadership Communications and Growth Impact assessment 
and become aware of how people perceive their communication. They’ll learn how to 
recognize other people’s behavioral cues, leading to better communication with their 
family, at work, and during job interviews. 


Participants learn the benefits and components of living a purposeful life, and using their 
purpose statement and vision plan as a roadmap to their life.  
 
Additionally, they learn about financial topics important to their transition and complete the 
Money Habitudes assessment to gain an understanding of their financial behaviors and 
habits.  
 
The program directly addresses the challenges service members encounter as they adapt 
from serving in the military to reintegrating, living and working in the civilian community. 
LTI opens the aperture of service members and enhances their confidence as each 
embarks on their military transition journey.


Service members and their spouses will be able to sign up for the next cohort during the 
event. 
 
For further information contact the LTI Director of Communications Mr. Jose Velazquez at 
josev@leadertransititioninstitute.org, (757)912-0169, or go to the LTI website at https://
www.leadertransitioninstitute.org.  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